
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

The ESF App is a key communication tool between families, schools and ESF and is the primary source of 
receiving information and messages sent by your child's school and ESF Centre. 

You will be able to download the ESF App from Tuesday, 2 August where it will already have all the
information you need about your child. Please be patient as the App server is likely to be very busy with lots 
of new users registering at the same time. If you have any problems, do try again a few hours later. 

To make it easy for you, we’ve included instructions for downloading the App below: 

Here is an introductory video on using the App. We hope you find using the App beneficial.

Kind regards, 
Island School 

https://island.edu.hk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Parent-App-intro.mp4



